
 
I refer to your recent Freedom of Information request submitted to the Office of the Police and 
Crime Commissioner for Humberside on 21 June 2024 as follows: 
 

Re: Filming - Humberside Police and Crime Commissioner 
 
Under the Freedom of Information Act, for the tax years 2014/15 to 
2022/23 inclusive, please would you please fully disclose the following details, breaking 
the figures by year: 
 
1. How much revenue has been received by your organisation for services rendered to film 
and television productions? This could include location rental, permits and all other 
services related to film productions using your personnel or resources. 
 
2. Please outline the type of work or service rendered, in each case and disclose the 
revenue received for each type of service. 
 
3. How much has your organisation spent on facilitating such arrangements between 
2014/15 to 2022/23, inclusive, broken down by year? 

   
In response to your request, I can advise that the following information is held by the Office of the 
Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside: 
 

1. Nil. 

2. Nil. 

3. Nil. 

You may wish to contact Humberside Police regarding whether they have received any revenue as 
the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner is a separate organisation to Humberside Police.  
 
You can contact Humberside Police directly at 
informationgovernanceunit@humberside.pnn.police.uk  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Paula Cotton 
Statutory Operations Officer 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside  
 
 
 
Right of Review 
If you think that we have not supplied information in accordance with our Publication Scheme or 
under general rights of access then you have the right to ask for an internal review.  Any request for 
an internal review should be made within 40 days and addressed to: 
 
Data Protection Officer 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside The Lawns Harland Way Cottingham 
HU16 5SN 

mailto:informationgovernanceunit@humberside.pnn.police.uk


 
E-mail: pcc@humberside.pnn.police.uk 
 
We would aim to complete an internal review within 20 working days. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of an internal review, you have the right to apply directly to 
the Information Commissioner for a decision.   
The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9  5AF. 
 

 

 

mailto:pcc@humberside.pnn.police.uk

